
             - Warruwi School - 

   Newsletter 

Term: One  Week: Five   Date:  Friday 1st March 
 

                Important 
                  Dates 

 
 

Mon 4
th

 March – Nina Z visits 
Warruwi 

 
Tues 5

th
 March – Kylie (Maths 

DI) and May-Brit (GGSA) arrive 
at Warruwi to help with Direct 

Instruction Training for 
teachers 

 
Fri 8

th
 March – International 

Women’s Day Celebration @ 
the Rec Hall 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA DAY! 
 

 
                        This week’s                                                                                          

WOW AWARDS 
 

 
Dolphins 

 For great attitudes to learning! 
Karleen– All star! 

Lena – All star! 
Titis – All star! 

 
Turtles 

For doing a great job today at the 
clean up! 

Gloriana- All star! 
Lathan- All star! 

Sharelle- All star! 
Susan- All star! 

 
Well done everyone on 

completing so much great 
learning! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week the child dentist visited community and school.  Here are 

some of our dolphin students learning how to brush their teeth! 

Thank you to everyone for their hard work and effort put 
into making our home, Warruwi, neat and tidy! 



Turtle news!        

               March 
        BIRTHDAYS 

 
FaFT  

14th-Rowen 
18th-Candice 

 
Geckos  

25th- Victor Junior 
 

Sharks  
10th- Raquelle 

 
Turtles  

1st- Rosleen 
3rd- Sharelle 

 
Happy Birthday to you!  

 
A big Happy Birthday to 

Louise for today, Friday 1st 
March! 

This week our Turtles class students had some special visitors, Ian and Katrina from Haileybury – 
Rendall School is Darwin.  Ian and Katrina shared some photos with our students about what 
boarding school is like, spoke about what students can expect and answered any questions. 
Also this week students helped out by designing and displaying posters around town to raise 
awareness about how litter affects the environment and to advertise the Community Clean-up 
day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shark class news! 
 
This week in Sharks class we have been observing the winds direction. Our skills determining direction have been put to the test each 
day with orienteering courses around the school. With compasses in hand the students have been exploring the school in search of 
hidden clues. We hope that by knowing which direction the wind is blowing we can better understand which fishing and 
swimming spots around Warruwi are protected from the wind. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


